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TECHNICAL STATEMENT

This Technical Statement and attached exhibits were prepared on behalf of TeleSouth
Communications, Inc. (“TCI”), licensee of station WDXO, Channel 225A, Hazlehurst,
Mississippi. TCI is proposing to make minor changes in the facilities of WDXO by increasing
the height above ground, above mean sea level, and above average terrain of the antenna system.

TCl is also correcting the coordinates of the licensed site by one second latitude.

TCl is proposing to increase the height of the existing tower in order to raise the height
of the WDXO antenna. As such, the Federal Aviation Administration was apprised of this
proposal. The FAA has already issued its Determination of No Hazard. TCI has registered the
tower with the Commission and the tower has been assigned Antenna Structure Registration
Number 1254525. 1t is noted that co-owned WOEG is co-located with WDXO. An application
to make changes in the AM facility is being submitted by TCI, to reflect a taller radiating
structure for the AM station. All other necessary documentation used to certify the technical
portion of FCC Form 301 has been forwarded to TCI and is available to the Commission upon

request.'

1) For purposes of the environmental analysis, only the radio frequency evaluation was undertaken by Graham
Brock, Inc. The applicant has arranged for a separate Section 106 National Historic Preservation Act
Review, which is underway.



